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From: Lesley [mailto G
Sent: Tuesday, April 04, 2017 12 55 PM

To: Clerks@vaughan.ca; barbra.mcewan@vaughan.ca; Council; Fearon, Kyle
Subject: Low rise residential designations

Hi
My name is Lesley Knight, | reside at(88 Keele st Maple Ontario, single family dwelling.
My submission today is that | feel that development of densified housing within the community is not a good idea and

not supported by our house hold.
There is no infrastructure in terms of roads to support all the additional traffic,
We purchased and built where we are based on the fact that there is all single dwellings around us, not a subdivision.

There is also the issue of more than 70 mature trees that will be removed and there is no way to replace them equally.
Please hear what we are voicing respectfully.

There needs to be agreement with all the members of the community as we live together.

Thank you
Lesley Knight
£ERYKecle St
Maple Ontario
L6A3Y6

Sent from my | phone



